
Dear valued customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to share an important update 
regarding our business location. Our current building, which has been our home for 
many years, is being sold by its owners. However, we want to assure you that we are not 
going out of business. We remain committed to serving you and providing the same 
high-quality products and services you’ve come to expect. 

 

What You Need to Know: 
1. Building Sale: The building housing our business is being put up for sale, and we 

are working closely with the new owners during this transition. 
2. Business Continuity: Rest assured that our business is not closing down. We are 

actively exploring options to either stay in our current location or relocate to a 
nearby site in Gloucester. 

3. Minimal Impact: While there may be some changes during this process, we are 
committed to minimizing any disruptions to our services. Our priority remains 
serving you effectively. 

4. Stay Informed: We will keep you informed throughout this transition. Look for 
further updates via email, our website, and social media channels. 

We appreciate your continued support and loyalty. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to reach out to our customer service team. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey. We look forward to serving you for many more 
years to come! 

Sincerely, 
 


